

ÔN TẬP GIỮA HỌC KÌ II NĂM HỌC 2022-2023

Môn thi: Tiếng Anh 6

Họ và tên: Lớp: Điểm:

I. LISTENING

Câu 1. Nghe và điền từ còn thiếu vào chỗ trống.

	Programme Name	Channel	Content	Feelings
Mi	Kids' Funs	(1) _____	funny (2) _____	fun and relaxing to watch
Tom	(3) _____	Discovery	a gigantic shark	thrilling
Mrs Mai	Journey to Space	9	(4) _____	interesting

Câu 2. Nghe và khoanh tròn đáp án (A, B or C) cho mỗi câu dưới đây.

5. How many countries has John been to?

A. 15

B. 50

C. 200

6. What does John say about Ha Noi?

A. It has everything.

B. Its nightlife is exciting.

C. Its food is great.

7. What is John's favourite city?

A. New York

B. Pagan

C. Bangkok

8. John says Pagan is the best place to _____.

A. see historic temples

B. meet people

C. see the sun rise

II. LANGUAGE FOCUS.

1. Khoanh tròn vào từ có phần gạch chân được phát âm khác với các từ còn lại.

1. A. father B. think C. that D. those

2. A. postcard B. both C. close D. come

3. A. arrive B. quickly C. historic D. city

4. A. ears B. lips C. arms D. eyes

2. Chọn đáp án đúng nhất để hoàn thành các câu sau.

5. I like English _____ I don't like Math.

A. or

B. so

C. but

D. althought

6. _____ is your favorite programe?

A. Where

B. What

C. Which

D. Who

7. Last summer, we _____ a good time in Ha Long Bay.

A. had

B. go

C. have

D. were

8. _____ draw on the walls and tables, please.

A. Do

B. Don't

C. Should

D. Shouldn't

9. What is your favorite _____ ? - I like football.

- A. subject B. sport C. game D. lesson
10. My face looks like _____ face.
A. she B. her C. she's D. hers
11. Eiffel Tower is a famous _____ in Paris.
A. architecture B. creature C. landmark D. palace
12. It was a really _____ film. It made us laugh all the time!
A. funny B. popular C. boring D. cute
13. On Tet holiday, people eat..... food like *banh chung* or spring rolls.
A. tradition B. traditions C. traditionally D. traditional
14. The Amazon River is _____ river in the world.
A. the wider B. wider than C. the widest D. widest
15. How about _____ to the department store this weekend?
A. to go B. going C. go D. goes
16. There are some pictures the wall in the living room of my house.
A. in B. at C. on D. of
17. Trung: "Why do you think most people learn English?"
Phong: " _____ "
A. All of them are B. I hear it is very good
C. Because I like it D. Because it's useful to them

3. Chia dạng đúng của động từ trong ngoặc.

18. Lan. _____ (play) some games last week.
19. She always _____ (borrow) my bike.
20. You should _____ (keep) quiet.
21. Where _____ you (stay) at the moment?
22. There _____ (be) some balloons by the window.
23. Hung often _____ (ride) his bike to visit his hometown.

III. READING.

1. Khoanh tròn vào đáp án đúng điền vào các chỗ trống để hoàn thành đoạn văn sau.

Television first came in the 1950s. Nowadays, (9)..... is one of the most popular sources of entertainment for both the old and the young. Television brings (10)..... for children, world news, music (11)..... many other. If someone likes sports, he can just choose the right sports (12)..... . It is not difficult for us to see why there (13)..... a TV set in almost every home today.

- 1 A. it B. this C. that D. they
- 2 A. news B. cartoons C. sports D. plays
- 3 A. so B. but C. and D. or
- 4 A. athletes B. channel C. time D. studio

- 5 A. is B. am C. are D. be

2. Đọc đoạn văn về “Michael Jordan se” và khoanh tròn vào đáp án A, B hoặc C để trả lời các câu hỏi.

Michael Jordan was born on February 17, 1963. He is considered one of the best basketball players ever. He led the Chicago Bulls to six National Basketball Association championships, and won the NBA's Most Valuable Player Award five times.

Jordan started studying at the University of North Carolina (UNC) in 1981. He soon became an important member of the school's basketball team. In 1982, with Jordan scoring the final basket, **the team** defeated Georgetown University and became the champion. He was the College Player of the Year in 1983 and in 1984.

In 1984, Jordan became a member of the U.S. Olympic basketball team. The team won the gold medal that year.

6. *What team did Michael Jordan play for?*
A. Chicago Bulls
B. National Basketball Association
C. Georgetown University
7. *How many times did Michael Jordan win the title “College Player of the Year”?*
A. Six times B. Five times C. Two times
8. *When did Michael Jordan start playing for the University of North Carolina?*
A. 1963 B. 1981 C. 1984
9. *What does “**the team**” in paragraph 2 refer to?*
A. University of North Carolina
B. Georgetown University
C. College Player
10. *What is the best title of this passage?*
A. Michael Jordan: life and career
B. Michael Jordan: the best basketball player
C. Michael Jordan: a professional basketball player

I. Read the passage and choose the correct and fill in the blanks. (1.25pts)

Tet or Lunar New Year is the most important (1)..... of Viet Nam. It takes place from the first day of the first month of the Vietnamese calendar until at least the third day. (2)..... Vietnamese people prepare for Tet by cooking special food and cleaning the house. The food includes Banh Chung, Banh Day, pickled onion, frozen meat ... etc. There are a lot of customs (3) Tet, such as visiting a person's house, visiting pagodas, sending New Year's greetings and wishes, giving lucky money to children and elders. At Tet, Vietnamese people usually return to their home town to visit their (4) and friends. It is the chance for all members of a family (5) each other after a long busy year.

11. A. celebration B. celebrate C. to celebrate D. celebrations

- | | | | | |
|-----|--------------|-----------|-------------|-------------|
| 12. | A. Little | B. Much | C. Any | D. Many |
| 13. | A. in | B. during | C. on | D. of |
| 14. | A. relatives | B. school | C. partners | D. cinema |
| 15. | A. to study | B. to say | C. to meet | D. to speak |

IV. WRITING.

1. Sắp xếp lại từ để tạo thành câu có nghĩa

16. / did / Where / you / play volleyball / yesterday?

=>

17. What/ favourite/ of your/ is the name/ TV program?

=>

18. We / tennis /in summer./ and do aerobics/ often play/

=>

19. Nha Trang/ in Vietnam./ is one of /cities /the most famous/

=>

20. and cycling/ swimming /countryside./ in the/ I like/

=>